From Dr. Sherif K. Shaheen
Head of Department of Library & Information Science
Director of Cairo University Central Library

Dear Professor Sultana Nahar
Ohio State University , Astronomy Department

It gives me great pleasure to acknowledge receiving your donation of
Astronomy and Astrophysics Books for Cairo University Students.

We Kept the books at the New Central Library of Cairo university and
we make sure that it will always be permitted to our students for reading
and learning about exciting field of Knowledge .

This letter is meant to thank you . We assure you that we shall always
be happy to strengthen the scientific relations with you in particular and
Ohio State University in general.

Please accept our appreciation and thanks for such donation.

your sincerely

&

Dr. Sherif K. Shaheen

Head of Department of Library &Information Science
Director of Cairo University Central Library
Tel +237759743
Fax +235726747

Sherifshn@vahoo.com

Add. Cairo University Central Library
Post Code 12613
Orman — Giza -Egypt




